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the personnel of the Military and International Records Unit of the Government 
Archives Division. The specialized knowledge and helpful disposition of Paul Mar­
sden, Paulette Dozois and David Smith were especially welcome. The staff of the 
Jules Léger Library of the Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade 
also generously shared their time and knowledge. Several research assistants were 
employed at various times during this project: Michel Beauregard, Neal Carter, 
Christopher Cook, Lisa Dillon, Brian Hearnden, Ted Kelly, Steven Lee, Leigh 
Sarty and Jacqueline Shaw have all helped to make an unwieldy mass of paper 
more manageable. My fellow editor, Greg Donaghy, and I were able to divide 
responsibility for overlapping subjects between the 1949 and 1950 volume in a 
manner which made sense to us. I have also appreciated the advice and forbearance 
of the general editor of the series, John Hilliker, particularly when my other respon­
sibilities distracted me from this volume. The publication of this book owes much 
to the commitment and confidence of several managers, most recently and notably 
Mary Jane Starr, Alan Darisse and Peter Lloyd, to whom I express my thanks. 
Jordan, Nesbitt and Associates Ltd. of Ottawa prepared the manuscript for publica­
tion. I would like to express my profound appreciation for the remarkably high 
standard of their work as well as for the good grace and efficiency with which they 
responded to the sometimes peculiar demands of this project. The company’s 
editorial team, led by Norman Hillmer and Bruce Nesbitt, included Ann Gregory, 
David MacKenzie, R.L. Gabrielle Nishiguchi, Jean Pariseau, Boris Stipernitz, 
Marie Trudeau and Susan Villeneuve. Within the Historical Section, they were 
aided by Ted Kelly and Janet Ritchie. As with the previous volume in this series, 
my editorial work was facilitated by assistance from Maria Horner and the late 
Imre Horner, as well as by vital support from Kathy Giles-Mackenzie, Anna Mack­
enzie and Sarah Mackenzie.

I have also benefited in this project, as in previous work, from the exceptional 
insight, intelligence, wit and understanding, as well as the generous friendship, of 
the late Ian Drummond. Ian taught me to see the various bilateral and multilateral 
themes in Canada's international economic relations as aspects of a complete and 
comprehensible picture. The seventh chapters in volumes 14 and 15 of this series 
are attempts to apply that lesson.

All of those mentioned above have assisted me in some way with the prepara­
tion of this volume, but I am responsible as editor for the selection of documents.

Hector Mackenzie 
Ottawa, Ontario 

December 12, 1994
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